Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Cordillera Administrative Region

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BENGUET
Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet
Telefax: (074) 422-6570; (074) 422-7501

DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 133-A, S. 2020

July 7, 2020

TO: School Governance and Operations Division
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Public Teacher Guidance Designates
All Others Caoncerned

FROM:

SUBJECT: ANNOUNCING THE 1SO 9001:2015 CERTIFICATION OF THE SCHOOLS

DIVISION OF BENGUET

1.

4.

The Schools Division of Benguet has been assessed and registered by the ACS W3
Solutions as conforming to the requirements of ISO 9001:2015 in respect to the
provision of management, administration and supervision of Basic Education services
within the schools Division of Benguet along Curriculum Implementation, School
Governance and Operations, and General Administrative Services effective July 06,
2020.

This is in consonance to the strong leadership of the Schools Division Superintendent
and the excellent participation and cooperation of all the Division Office employees.
The team work that was built and strengthened during the process has paid off as
evidenced by this certification.

In our effort to sustain the certification and deliver quality, efficient, and effective
service to all our stakcholders; promote engaged, well-trained, competent, and productive
workforee; this office strictly and judiciously stands for and abide to the Quality Policy
of the Division that is committed to;

a. Provide quality product and service to our customers and meet regulatory and all
applicable 1SO 9001:2015 requirements;

b. Address promptly all external and internal issues relevant to our purpose and
strategic direction in pursuit of our Quality Management System thereby
achieving its intended results;

¢. Determine and meet the requirements of interested parties that are relevant to the
ability of our Quality Management System to meet customer and applicable
regulatory requirements; and

d. Improve continually our Quality Management System by reducing operational
inefficiencies and enhancing customer satisfaction.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.




